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Dear Las Vegas Parents, 

 

I hope that you all enjoyed your cookies! It was very nice seeing all of you and your families. I missed 

everyone of you during this quarantine and it was very nice to be able to catch up and see how everyone 

was doing. I have a couple of announcements regarding LV Youth Group. 

 

1. I am happy to announce that we are able to start meeting in person again! We will be holding a 

Saturday Night Dynamite on 10/31 (Halloween) from 5pm to 8pm at the church (CHG). It will be a nice 

little get together with dinner and snacks provided. We plan to eat together and play some games 

afterwards. Of course with the COVID 19 pandemic going on we will enforce safety protocols (masks on, 

hand sanitizer, 6 feet apart etc.). Please tell your kids to bring a mask but we will provide masks and hand 

sanitizer for those who forget. We will also be handing out food instead of having them get their food 

themselves to minimize risk. Also, since youth group will fall on HALLOWEEN we encourage to come 

dressed up! I (Torao) will be planning to dress up as well so I will be looking forward to everyone's 

costumes! 

 

2. YAYAM is hosting the Il Shim program online nationally starting Nov 1st. Anyone who is in 8th grade 

to their last year in high school are invited to take part. It will be hosted on Zoom every Sunday from 

4:30pm to 6pm. (Nov 1st - Dec 20th). The last day to register is Oct 25th so please hurry! (I humbly 

apologize for the late notice). This is the link to register and find out more about it. 

yayam.familyfed,org/ilshim 

 

If anybody needs a ride to and from the church I will gladly offer to pick you child up and take them 

home. I don't like having someone miss youth group because they couldn't find a ride so please call or 

text me at 757 506 2361 and I will personally drive them. With that being said, I hope to see everybody at 

Sat Night Dynamite and stay tuned for more Youth Group activities to come! 

 

From, 

 

Torao Ota 


